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Mr Ben Eveleigh

Department of Planning and Environment
Planning Services

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Eveleigh,

Exhibition of State Significant Development Application
Sumatran Tiger Adventure — Taronga Zoo (SSD 6864)

Thank you for your correspondence dated 5 June 2015, requesting comment on the
abovementioned proposal and seeking advice on recommended conditions of
consent.

Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) have reviewed the information provided and have no
comment at this time. Any subsequent requests regarding fire safety matters will be
assessed and recommendations will be provided at that time.

For further information please contact Mark Reilly, Manager of the Fire Safety
Assessment Unit, referencing FRNSW file number BFS15/890 (8219). Please ensure
that all correspondence in relation to this matter is submitted electronically to
bfs@fire.nsw.gov.au.

Yo{xj'rs sinc)erely

~

—_——— ———

Mark Reilly CMIFireE
Manager
Fire Safety Assessment Unit
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